

## Parent Advisory Council Report September 25, 2017

The Parent Advisory Council is currently forming for the 2017-18 school year. Interested families can learn more about the PAC on our webpage <a href="https://www.compasscharters.org/about-us/parent-advisory-council/">https://www.compasscharters.org/about-us/parent-advisory-council/</a> and if they are interested in joining, send an eMail to J.J. Lewis at <a href="mailto:jlewis@compasscharters.org">jlewis@compasscharters.org</a>.

Once formed, the first meeting of the year will be scheduled for late fall.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mrs. Lisa Robotham Board Secretary & Parent Advisory Council Chair